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February 11, 2021 

 

Dear Partners, 

Martha and my family want to thank you from the bottom of our hearts for what you have given this past month.  

Through your giving it was possible for us to buy the medications, food, fruit, and vegetables that the doctor 

wanted me to have for the last couple of weeks. 

I have progressed in my recovery and I’m doing a lot better.  I’m able to sleep at night without oxygen now.  

Through your prayers, I am here today.  Very few people know how close I was to death.  My doctors and 

immediate family knew.  But your prayers ‘prayed me out of heaven’ when people, friends, pastors, ministers 

and neighbors all around us here in Mexico have passed away because of the Corona Virus.  So we are so 

grateful for partners like you that have lifted us up through your prayers and special offerings for medication. 

Through your giving we have been able to do more and reach more.  Volunteers from the church just returned 

from a trip to bring back toys (gift boxes) and in the next couple of weeks, Martha will be taking a group to hand 

out more toys, blankets, and food.   

I heard someone say recently that we have some of the best partners that any ministry could ask for; and I would 

say that is true.  You stepped up in your prayers and giving; and my family and I are so grateful for the great 

men and women of God that have believed in our ministry and allowed us to reach the lost and do more for the 

kingdom of God each year.  We are so grateful for our partners that allow us to continue here on the mission 

field to reach the “untold” -- to reach the lost for Christ.  The ministry continues to grow by the grace of God and 

the help and faithfulness of our partners in ministry. 

With your help, our hearts desire is to reach even more through the church in San Luis Potosi and do more in 

ministry outside the church.  Even with the pandemic going on; we have a clear vision to move forward and reach 

more for Christ.  It is our desire to do more with the School for the Deaf; and continue to upgrade things within 

the church, as well as for online outreach.   

We are so grateful for our leadership here and grateful for the people that God has brought into our lives.  We 

want to thank those in the United States that make it possible for us to continue and to grow and do more to 

build the Kingdom of God. 

God Bless, 

Sammy and Martha Langston 
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